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Message from Ms.D. 
 
Hello everyone! 
 
We are going to start a monthly newsletter, sending out 
important information about upcoming dates, events and 
also highlighting school celebrations and learning!  Look 
for it mid-month.  We will still continue with our monthly 
Good News, Good News. It will air at the end of the 
month. Thank you to all of you who responded to our 
survey and shared your feedback.  Glad to know so 
many of you are watching.  Please keep sending in 
pictures, videos and good news stories.  We love to 
share these stories with our entire school community!  
Not only do the students enjoy anchoring and starring in 
the news series, they also like watching the newscasts 
during their lunch eating time!   
 
I will continue to send regular emails, keep our website 
updated and now we also have a Twitter account.  
Follow us @CrystalViewSD62.  We are working hard to 
keep everyone connected as we navigate these new 
and interesting times.  You are important to our learning 
community! 
 
Our PAC also keeps everyone up-to-date through their 
Crystal View PAC FB page.  Thank you! 
 
Let me know what you would like to see and read in our 
newsletter!  kdecicco@sd62.bc.ca 
 
Take care and stay safe! 
Karen 

 

 
 

Read-a-Thon Highlights! 
Thank you to all of you for enthusiastic support of this fundraiser.  
It was so much fun that we are hoping it will become an annual 
event.  We raised close to $6500.00 celebrating literacy.  What 
could be better than that????  Make sure to check out Good 
News, Good News for picture and video highlights of Literacy 
Week and reading adventures. 

   
                                        
                                                             
 

 
      

Upcoming adventures 
 
At the beginning of March, four of our classes will begin 
working on the garden at the front of our school.  They 
will continue into the spring and we are all looking 
forward to picking and eating fresh vegetables. 
 
All the classes have finished their clay squares depicting 
the different flora and fauna which can be found during 
each of the 13 Coast Salish Moons. We will soon be 
glazing the tiles and then attaching them in panels to the 
cement wall which surrounds our garden.  We will post 
pics in May when it is complete.  Make sure to ask your 
child about this school wide project!   
 
Our shed has been purchased and rebuilt.  Thank you 
PAC!  The children are once again enjoying the 
sandbox, digging and building with their various 
sandbox toys. 

Crystal View Elementary 

GOOD NEWS, GOOD NEWS 2.0                          
February 2021 

 

         FEBRUARY    
 

 

A Good-Bye and a Welcome Back! 
We would like to acknowledge the tremendous contributions 
made to our school by Ms. Moloney.  Ms. Moloney will be leaving 
us on March 1st as Mrs. Carpenter returns to teach the Grade 3 
class.  Thank you, Ms. Moloney for all you have done to provide 
meaningful learning opportunities and special connections for the 
students you have taught. You will be missed by all of us.  
Hopefully you will be back soon as a TOC!   
 
Welcome back to Mrs. Carpenter.  We are so glad you are 
returning and that you will be teaching the Grade 3 class with Mr. 
Sharpe.  You are going to be a dynamic duo and we look forward 
to sharing the rest of the year with you both! 
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